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TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS  Letter No.:  08-39 
  ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
  ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 
  ALL COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DIRECTORS 

ALL COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORS 
 
  
 
SUBJECT: DISCONTINUANCE OF PAPER ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

LETTERS 
 
 
 
This is to inform you that effective September 18, 2008, the Department of Health Care 
Services (DHCS) will no longer mail out copies of newly issued All County Welfare 
Directors Letters (ACWDL) or Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Information Letters (MEDIL).  
All new ACWDLs and MEDILs will be issued electronically and immediately posted to 
the DHCS website. 
 
Please check our website (http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/services/medi-
cal/eligibility/Pages/ACWDLbyyear.aspx) frequently to view or down load copies of 
ACWDLs and MEDILs. 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
 
Vivian Auble, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
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